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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: December 14, 2023  
 
PREPARED BY: Anthony J. Mejia, City Clerk 
 
REQUEST: APPOINTMENT TO THE JOSLYN COVE SENIOR CENTER BOARD 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

Appoint Michael Plante to The Joslyn Cove Senior Center Board to a term ending June 30, 2025. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

On October 12, 2023, the City Council accepted the resignation of Peggy Leo from the Joslyn 
Cove Senior Center Board after four years of service. Due to this resignation occurring after the 
spring recruitment and interviews, the position has remained vacant. 
 
The Joslyn Center executive staff have informed the City that Michael Plante is an active 
participant and would bring outstanding qualities to the Board. The City Council Subcommittee 
on Boards and Commissions (Mayor Kelly and Councilmember Harnik) recommend appointment 
of Mr. Plante to the Board for the unexpired term ending June 30, 2025. 
 
Legal Review: 
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s office.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this matter.  
 
ATTACHMENT: 

1. Application – Michael Plante 


